 POLICE REPORT FOR AVENING PARISH COUNCIL 
SUMMARY
This report covers the period of 1st December 2021 to 1st February 2022
During this period there has been 4 crimes. This compares with 10 in the same period the year before.
CRIME BREAKDOWN

Burglary Residential – 0
Burglary Business and Community – 0

Theft – 1
Criminal Damage – 1
Violence – 2
Fraud – 0

Other - 1
INFORMATION
There have been four crimes during this time, this compares with ten crimes during the same period the year before.
The violent crimes reported concerned two allegations of harassment.
The theft was number plates stolen from a vehicle.

The criminal damage reported also involved a vehicle.

Sadly this will be my last report for Avening Parish Council as I moving to The Rural North, so I would like to introduce you to PCSO Kim Collins who has already met a number of the Avening residents

Thank you for all your help and support over the years.

Please continue to make every effort to keep outbuildings and sheds secure as the number of non-residential burglaries are starting to slowly increase.

The Tetbury Neighbourhood Policing Team  can be contacted by telephoning the non-emergency number 101 or emailing 101@gloucestershire.police.uk Information can also be passed via Crime Stoppers on 0800 555 111. We are also contactable on line either via the Constabulary website. www.gloucestershire.police.uk and follow the links from the Neighbourhood Policing section on the left of the page, or email to one of the officers below. 
firstname.secondname@gloucestershire.police.uk 

Many Thanks

PCSO Susan Fellows 

PCSO Kimberley Collins

